
 

 

 
SEAWAY NOTICE NO. 7 – 2018 
 
SLSMC Security Monitoring 
 
Mariners are reminded that regardless of the mode of operation of Canadian locks, remote or 
local, monitoring of the lock/approach wall is performed from our Operations Control Centre 
(OCC). Mariners are advised that should any security related issue occur, notification must be 
made to our OCC via VHF radio. The OCC will review the security issue and respond 
appropriately. 
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